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Announcement 
 
 

Change in Board of Directors  
 
This is to inform that Ms. Trishna Guha and Mr. S.V.D. Nageswara Rao have been 

appointed as Public Interest Directors on the Board of the Exchange with effect from 

October 3, 2018. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


